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Jim

Hi, 
Thank you again for your service on the ALRC. We recognize the incredible time you spend in making this 
commitment. 
As you deliberate terms of the Edgewater’s alcohol license, you might want to consider this timely article about 
the debilitating impact of noise on our mental health and hearing. The article discusses forward looking 
legislation that has been adopted in various cities to address NOISE. Hopefully, you as members of the ALRC, 
can help our neighborhood reclaim some modicum of peace and quiet and help diminish the grueling toll the 
Edgewater’s insistence on  presenting ear splitting amplified concert events has exacted  on our quality of life. 
Thank you for listening. 
Best wishes, 
Susanne Voeltz 




















